SUPPLEMENTAL CLIENT ALERT: Massachusetts
Employers Must Issue 2023 Paid Family and Medical
Leave Rate Sheets to Current Employees No Later than
December 2, 2022

MB] previously issued an alert entitled “Massachusetts Department of Family and Medical Leave
Publishes 2023 Workplace Poster, Workforce Notifications, and Rate Sheets”, which outlined employer
requirements with respect to posting the 2023 Paid Family and Medical Leave (“PFML") workplace
poster, issuing 2023 Notices to new employees, and providing 2023 rate sheets to current employees.
This alert can be found here. We are supplementing this alert to clarify that 2023 rate sheets must
be provided to current employees 30 days before the effective date, i.e., by December 2,
2022. The rate sheets may be provided electronically and do not require employees’ signed
acknowledgment. Employers should contact their MBJ attorney for any questions regarding the 2023
rate sheets, workplace posters, or notices. MBJ will continue to monitor developments from the
Department.

Jaclyn L. Kugell and Jaclyn L. Kawka are attorneys with Morgan, Brown & Joy, LLP. They may be
reached at (617) 523-6666 or at jkugell@morganbrown.com or jkawka@morganbrown.com. Morgan,
Brown & Joy, LLP focuses exclusively on representing employers in employment and labor matters.

This alert was prepared on November 21, 2022.

This publication, which may be considered advertising under the ethical rules of certain jurisdictions,
should not be construed as legal advice or a legal opinion on any specific facts or circumstances by
Morgan, Brown & Joy, LLP and its attorneys. This newsletter is intended for general information
purposes only and you should consult an attorney concerning any specific legal questions you may
have.
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